
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 
Kevin Ward, Minister of Students 
Holly Busby, Children’s Director 

 
 

 
 

The Overlooked Reality 
Luke 16:19-31 

 
“For what profit is it to a man if he gains the whole world, and loses his 
own soul? Or what will it gain a man in exchange for his soul?”  
     Matthew 16:26 
 
The reality of hell is: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You can never forget (v. 25) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You can never leave (v. 26) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You can never make a difference again (vv. 27-28) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496   
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Jerry Rhodes 256-506-2664 
Ben Singleton 256-310-0650 

Nov. 01, 2020 

 

Welcome      Michael Ingram 

     

“All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name” 

 

 

Scripture Reading by Leighann 

 

 

“Ever Be” 

 

Prayer 

 

“At Your Name” 

 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

The Overlooked Reality 

Luke 16:19-31 

 

 

Invitation 

 

 

“Softly and Tenderly” 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Nov. 1st 

Worship Service @  8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!! 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 

Baby Shower honoring Caitlin Bates 2-4 p.m.  

@ Diane Bates home, see below. 

 

       Trunk or Treat 4:00-6:00 p.m. (See Notice) 

 

Wednesday, Nov. 4th 

Bible Journaling Class: Wed. 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

          Check out info in bulletin. 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Children’s Choir 5:30 p.m. 

Sunday, Nov. 8th 

    Worship Service @  8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!! 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 

Nov. 1st-Nov. 8th 

Nov. 4th 
Ann Wilkes 

Jimmy Donaldson 
Katie Pentecost 

Nov. 5th 
Mike Webb 

Amy Baker Pike 
Nov. 6th 

Robbie Love Smith 
Britney Parris Jones 

Nov. 7th 
Beverly Hudson 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                         
 
 
First Baptist Church will pass 
out food for Distribution on Nov 
21st. That is one of our largest 
distributions so we will need a 
lot of help, PLEASE!!!

Dear Friends: Thank you so much 
for your prayers and beautiful 
cards. They mean so much to me. I 
appreciate Christian friends seeking 
God
have Joe and family in Alabama. 
God Bless you! Betty Wingard

Sunday, Nov. 1st  
 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

First Baptist Church 
105 N. Main St. 
Piedmont, Al.  

If you would like to 
donate candy, please 

see Holly Busby. 
We look forward to  

seeing what the trunks 
all look like. 

Should be a lot of fun 

We need someone to help us on 
Wednesday night writing birthday 
cards for our church family who 
have upcoming birthdays. If you 
would be willing to do this please 
see Sparks Harper. You can check 
with Sandy in the office and she 
can print you a monthly list of all 
birthdays in our system.

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Piedmont Benevolence Center 
  Please remember
  the $10.00 for a  
  Turkey Cam- 
                         paign. This is a 
  blessing to others. 
 
First Baptist Church will pass 
out food for Distribution on Nov 
21st. That is one of our largest 
distributions so we will need a 
lot of help, PLEASE!!!         

COMPASS PROGRAM 
In the past years we have been able 

to offer Holiday Desserts for 
Thanksgiving and Christmas from 

those who were willing to bake pies, 
cakes or whatever. However due to 
Covid we will not be able to offer 
this fundraiser this year. Compass 

Program depends on donations to be 
able to operate. If you choose to 
donate, we would appreciate it. 
Pam Jones & Nicole Mouchka 

Dear Friends: Thank you so much 
for your prayers and beautiful 
cards. They mean so much to me. I 
appreciate Christian friends seeking 
God’s love for others! So glad to 
have Joe and family in Alabama. 
God Bless you! Betty Wingard 

I have the Stars for the 
Christmas Star Program  
at Piedmont Bene- 
volence Center. Meet 
me at the front of the Sanctuary on 
Sunday after second service. 
Many children depend on this pro-
gram for their Christmas gifts. 

Bible Journaling Class 
We are having another Bible  
Journaling class starting Wed., Nov. 
4th from 6:00 –7:00 p.m.. If you are 
interested please let Cynthia Baker or 
Shelia Harper know. You will need 
colored pencils, a good polymer  
Eraser, and an outlining pen.  
(#.05 micron black pen is good) 

UPCOMING YOUTH EVENTS!!! 
 

Nov. 15th we will have a spaghetti lunch 
plate (to go plate) that people can  

Purchase to help FUND kids to go to 
Winter Xtreme. 

 
Nov. 18th will be youth Thanksgiving 
Dinner. ANYONE who would like to 

bring a dish, please see Whitney Grimes 
or Kevin Ward. 

 
Winter Xtreme dates are Dec. 28-30 

 
Parents or Young people if you have any 
questions please see Whitney or Kevin. 
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Wednesday night writing birthday 
cards for our church family who 
have upcoming birthdays. If you 
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birthdays in our system. 
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